
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 

 
(By email)    

 
Our Ref: MGLA030320-4143 

 
11 March 2020 

 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 2 March 2020. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
You requested:   
 

Please provide figures for the following:  
 
1, The total energy bill for City Hall each of the financial years -  
2015/16, 2016/17, 2017/18 and 2018/19.  
 
2. The total printing bill for City Hall, for each of the financial  
years - 2015/16, 2016/17, 2017/18 and 2018/19. 

 
 
Please find below the information we hold within the scope of your request: 
 
Energy bills 
City Hall’s energy bills for the financial years you specified have already been released and are 
available on the GLA’s disclosure log here: MGLA181019-5175 
 
Printing 
Please find below the costs for the Xerox MfD printing service (this does not include any costs 
for purchasing paper): 
 
2015/16 £ 62,499.12 
2016/17 £ 53,884.19 
2017/18 £ 66,688.34 
2018/19 £ 56,614.93 

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA030320-4143. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 



 
 

 

 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 




